Work performed this week (6-19 to6-23):

All Storm Sewer and Water Services will be installed by the end of this week.

Work to be performed next week (6-12 to 6-19):

Monday Malley will begin both tie-ins on Fox Dr. Reggie said this should be completed in one day.

Tuesday Malley will finish the storm at the cul-de-sac on Wilson PI. Then Storm will be complete.

Wednesday they will begin homes with wells (Orchard Ct. and 122 Wilson Dr.). Reggie anticipates
completing 2-4 homes per day. Malley will give 24 hours’ notice to residents PRIOR to plumbing work.

Earthworm Drilling will return Wednesday as well to start boring long side services on Orchard Ct.
Residents who may be impacted with next week’s work:

All addresses that have wells to be abandoned will be affected.

Residents that are not connected to the new water main will lose water Monday during the hard

connections. This will affect residents on Fox Place from Wilson Place to Wilson Drive and Wilson Drive from

Davis Street to Wilson Place. St Louis Water department is placing door hangers today for the affected
residents.

Issues:

No issues were raised this week.



